
From: Jim Fisher 

Sent: Saturday, March 18, 2023 5:24 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Carol Davidson carol.davidson@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: City Files OPA-22-0008 and D02-19020 

Sir/madam, 

I wish to submit my strong objection to the applications to build a 12-storey building at 
101 Bloomington Road.  This application (City files OPA-22-0008 and D02-19020)  is 
not in accordance with either the City's Official Plan or the Regional Official Plan.  Why 
do we have official plans if developers can routinely be granted exemptions?  This 
development will set a precedent to exceed the four storey limit in Oak Ridges.  If this 
exemption is granted, it will be cited by future development applications as a reason to 
keep building higher and higher, destroying the unique community of Oak Ridges of 
which we the residents are proud.   

Sincerely yours, 

James Fisher 

21 Beaufort Hills Rd, Richmond Hill, ON L4E 2N5, Canada 
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